From: Prince George’s County Public Schools
Subject: Largo HS Start & End Time for 2024-25 School Year

Dear Largo High School Community:

As Prince George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS) works toward
districtwide transportation improvements for the 2024-2025 academic year,
we recently announced new start and end times for schools.

Originally, the start time for Largo High School shifted to 8:30 a.m.

However, given dual enrollment and CTE program scheduling conflicts and
considerations of shared space, next school year’s start time for Largo
High School has been revised to 7:30 a.m.

With the present start time of 7:45 a.m., this is a minimal shift that we hope
allows for consistency and stability in your daily schedules.

Alongside streamlining bell times, PGCPS is implementing several other
strategies, including optimizing bus routes and stops, offering an opt-out
option for families who don't require transportation services, and enhancing
the accuracy and functionality of our school bus tracking app.

Improving the reliability of transportation services is a top priority for us,
and these changes reflect our commitment to ensuring every child arrives
at school on time and ready to learn.

You can find more information on our website at pgcps.org/bus.

Thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the best
possible education for every child in Prince George’s County.



